
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                      

 
 

NOTICE OF BID CANCELLATION 
 

UNIVERSAL SERVICE AND ACCESS AGENCY OF SOUTH AFRICA 
(USAASA) IS ESTABLISHED IN TERMS OF THE ELECTRONIC 
COMMUNICATIONS ACT NUMBER 36 OF 2005 (‘’THE ECA’’) 

 
BID DESCRIPTION:    APPOINTMENT OF A LICENCED OPERATOR FROM THE 
BROADBAND INFRASTRUCTURE AND CONNECTIVITY PANEL (USAF/HO/01/2016-17) 
WHO QUALIFY FOR ONCE-OFF SUBSIDY FOR THE CONSTRUCTION AND/OR 
EXTENSION OF BROADBAND INFRASTRUCTURE AND PROVISION OF SERVICES 
THEREOF IN PORT ST JOHNS AND INGQUZA HILL LOCAL MUNICIPALITIES WITHIN THE 
OR TAMBO DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY IN THE EASTERN CAPE PROVINCE  
 
 
BID NUMBER:  USAASA/HO/01/2016-17 

 

This notice serves to inform bidders that the aforementioned bid has been cancelled, 
the bid is a no award.  
 
USAASA would like to thank all bidders for taking the time to participate in this bid.  
 
Kindly direct all queries to Ms. Phumi Mtimkulu on e-mail address 
phumi@usaasa.org.za. Please provide the Bid Number as the subject reference. 
USAASA office hours are Monday to Friday from 08h00 to 16h30. USAASA is not open 
on weekends and public holidays. 
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